
April 2023

Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ,

God is so good to us all the time. Thank you for your prayers and financial

support for Turnabout Community Resource Center. 

It has been a busy couple of months since the last update so this may be a little

longer than our normal letter so sit back and let me bring you up to date.

As I write this update, I am reminded of how much has changed in the last two

months.

First, we have a new person in the position of “Administrative Coordinator”,

Robert Snead has taken this position and is beginning to get a handle on it.

Robert describes himself as “a recovering addict who is dedicated to serving

those in need through his struggles and his relationship to Christ”. Our former

administrative coordinator, Eric Stovall, has taken a position as an associate

pastor in Kokomo and has spent some time helping get Robert up to speed. We

wish Eric well as he steps into this next phase of his ministry. You can reach

Robert at our office number 765-753-5003.

Second, we are excited to offer a place for families or friends of the addicted to



come and work through the struggles associated with having someone who is

close to you who is addicted to something. We have someone who is willing

and able to help those who have family or friends that are still in the midst of

addiction or who are past the addiction and need help healing from the

addiction.

Third, there are a lot of people in our society who have some form of sexual

addiction. We are offering a series called “The Conqueror Series” that deals

with those who are wanting help to overcome the battle, and that is what it is, of

sexual temptation and addiction. This is a confidential program and can be

done as needed to help both men and women struggling with addiction to

pornography or other sexual addiction issues that for to long have been kept in

secret in our society.

Fourth, because Robert is working at our office Monday through Friday, he is

going to be starting a biblical based addiction recovery program similar to our

church based “Freedom That Lasts” program we run on Friday nights at First

Baptist Church in Russiaville.

If you have any questions, comments, or concerns please feel free to contact

me at our office number 765-753-5003 or on my cell phone at 765-431-2686.

We are so thankful that God continues to pour out His blessings on us in so

many ways.

In His Grace

Paul Drazich

Executive Director

Turnabout Community Resource Center

P. O. Box 31
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